






Correction: This Order for Continuance incorrectly lists O&G Case No. 2-2015 in the caption box. The
Order pertains to the Enforcement Hearing regarding O&G Permit No. 2026, not Case No. 2-2015.
Apart from the incorrect case number, the Order is correct, and grants approval for continuance of
the Enforcement Hearing originally scheduled for November 17, 2016.








